Date: October 13, 2022

To: Mayor Holden and Board of Commissioners
vﬂ Town Manager-IN TURN

From: Christy Ferguson, Assistant Town Manag@

Re: NC Parks and Recreation Trust Fund Grant (PARTF)

Based on the BOC’s direction to pursue grant opportunities to assist with land acquisition related to the
pier properties, staff submitted a PARTF application, which was approved by the state in the amount of

$500,000. This is the maximum amount eligible for award. The contract is before you for consideration
and was the number one ranked application by the regional consultants scoring the applications.

Attachment 1: PARTF contract

Suggested Motion: Authorize the staff to have the contract executed.
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